
 
 
 
 
 
 
Circular No.59/2023-24                         Date: 19 Oct, 2023 
 

A MUSICAL SAGA TO CELEBRATE DUSSHERA 
 
Dear Parents,  
 
In an endeavour to strengthen our cultural rootedness and make our children imbibe values, virtues, and teachings 
such as the importance of righteousness, truth, loyalty, and brotherhood, the school will hold the live screening 
of Ramayan 3.0 on 21 Oct, 2023 (Saturday), from 09.00 am onwards.  
 
The great epic, Ramayana has been the source of inspiration for all of us since times immemorial. The underlying 
messages conveyed by the great epic are the values and ideals, particularly in relation to duty, morality, and social 
responsibility.  
 
We are sure that we shall be able to relive the great moments of the past through this in house musical presentation 
using the medium of Puppetry.  
 
We request all parents from Classes Pre School to Class XII, to kindly witness this mesmerising musical extravaganza 
along with your wards. We take immense pride in sharing that this presentation is completely in house, created by 
the Pre-Primary, Visual and Performing Arts Department of the school.  
 
You are to join the live screening of Ramayan 3.0 through the link generated on the MS Teams (for PS 
to Class V) or Google Meet (for Classes VI to XII) platform shared by the respective class teachers of 
your wards. 
 
Let’s together celebrate the valour & courage, triumph of good over evil, empowering all of us with the strength to 
overcome all challenges that come our way.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 
 

Wishing you all a very Happy Navratra, Durga Puja and Dusshera! 
 
 
 
 

           Asha Prabhakar 
                        (Principal) 
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